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EDITORIAL 
 

Now that the upper Baker dam is a 
reality, the worrisome uncertainty of the future 
of the valley for the next few years is over.  In 
it’s place we have the worry of being able to 
keep pace.  The dam, itself, is just an item of 
the long list of new projects.  It will mean 
increased logging, a 350,000 barrel order for 
the cement plant and eventual unlimited 
possibilities in recreation facilities on the new 
lake.  Elsewhere in the valley the Gorge dam 
is yet to be completed and the Forest Service 
is contemplating opening a road into the rich 
timber above Diablo dam – such road to 
follow quite closely the route of the long-
sought North Cross-State Highway.  After 
many years of waiting and talk the promise of 
the upper Skagit valley is beginning to come 
true.  As the pieces fall into place it will mean 
a complete revision of life as it has been.  A 
great deal of the charm of our valley has been 
its quiet roominess.  We’ve been discovered.  
The settlers are moving in. 
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